
Welcome to another Friday Update!
 
This is your Friday update for the 300\400 block of N Washington Streetscape and as we can
all see the project is getting very close to completion. Work completed this week was the
crosswalks and handicap parking spaces were painted, additional brick pavers were installed,
and the electrician continued to pull wires and get the foundations ready for the decorative
street lights.
 
Activities coming up next week:

·         Planting of the trees on the 400 block
·         Placing the remaining benches, trash receptacles and planters
·         Start of sweeping\cleaning of the overall project area

 
There will be no activity on Monday as it is a City holiday.
 
There may be one more full day of street closure occurring within the next two weeks to allow
the contractor to thoroughly sweep the roadway on both blocks and I will send out an email as
soon as I know what date so that you all can plan accordingly.
 
The design engineer and I will be starting our punchlist walkthrough sometime next week to
begin the close-out phase of the project.
 
As always if you have any questions or concerns please contact me by email or phone.
 
Enjoy your weekend.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 


